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Our Reference: SYD13/01013 (A12543433) 
DP&E Ref: SSD 6078 MOD 5 

Team Leader 
Modification Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 

Attention: Fiona Gibson 

SECTION 96(2) MODIFICATION APPLICATION TO APPROVED FACILITY ON LOT 3 - 
WAREHOUSE AND DISTRIBUTION FACILITIES AT OAKDALE CENTRAL 

Dear Ms Harras, 

Reference is made to the Department of Planning and Environment (DP&E) letter dated 21 March 
2016, regarding the abovementioned application which was referred to Roads and Maritime 
Services (Roads and Maritime) for comment. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted documentation and raise no objection to the 
proposed modifications. 

Any inquiries in relation to this application can be directed to Zhaleh Alamouti on 8849 2331 or by 
email at development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au  

Yours sincerely 

Gordon Trotter 
Manager Land Use Assessment 
Network and Safety Section 

Roads and Maritime Services 

27-31 Argyle Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 I 
PO Box 973 Parramatta NSW 2150 I 
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